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District Superintendent,
Air Regulations,
WINNIPEG, Manitoba,

Dear Sir*

In reply to your letter of June 30th, 1960, 
regarding my Cessna T-60 aircraft registration CF-DRS,
I wish to advise you that I intend to renew the Certificate 
or Airworthiness, in fact I hope to have all work completed 
and ready for inspection by a "B" engineer in the nert few 
days,

I also intend to renew the certificate of Airworthiness 
of Cessna T-60 as soon as I can get it ready for inspection,

I would also like to draw your attention to soy change I 
of address from 218 Sough Algoma Street, to 208 Summit Ave,
Port Arthur# /

Yours truly,

(Sdg,) Thomas F, Carr

209 Summit Ave,, 
Port Arthur, Ont,

July 6, I960,


